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CIRCULAR

This has reference to the circulars dated 16-03-2020, 19-03-2020 and 25-05-2020 issued by
the offices of the Registrar and Dean of Students, JNU informing the students about the
closing of the University, in compliance with the Gowt. of India and Delhi Government
notifications/circulars. It is brought to the notice of all concerned that one of the Pharmacists
of JNU Health Centre has been declared COVID-19 positive. Although the University is taking
all precautions as per the guidelines & circulars issued by the MHA, Govt. of India, and Delhi
Government from time to time, there is no safer place other than one's own home.

In the present scenario, the timing of re-opening of the academic institutions is uncertain and
may get delayed till 15th August 2020 or later. Therefore, given the fact that the number of
COVID-19 positive cases in Delhi is increasing rapidly, all students who are stranded in the
hostels are, hereby, strongly advised to return to their home at the earliest. They can come
back after re-opening of the University. Further, the hostel residents who have already left the
university campus should not come back until the university is re-opened.

This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority.

(Prof. Sudheer Pratap Singh)

Dean of Students
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